
Newsletter Friday 14th January 2022

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook: 
@standrewssw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 
‘can-do’ attitude!  On this day we will be having lots of maths and 
number fun at school. We will also be taking part in Dress up for Digits 
and pupils will be invited to wear an item of clothing with a number on 
it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a calculator! Please see 
below for some more inspiration). To help raise money for the NSPCC, we 
are asking for a suggested donation of £1, and we’d love everyone in the 
school to take part in this special event.

Friday 4th February

Dress up f
or Digits

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9


TERM DATES AND HOLIDAYS 

Spring Half Term 2022 
Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022

 
Last Day of Spring Term 2022 
Friday 1st April 2022  School Closes at 1.30pm


Summer Term 2022 
Children return to school on Tuesday 19th April 2022


Summer Half Term 2022 
Monday 30th May – Monday 6th June 2022

 
Last Day of Summer Term 2022 
Friday 22nd July 2022. School Closes at 1.30pm


School will be closed: 
Monday 2nd May 2022. BANK HOLIDAY


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

All classes will now be getting paper 
homework every Friday.  Recently we have 
been using Google Classroom but there 
were less children completing their 
homework online.  In addition, many 
parents have expressed a wish to return to 
the ‘old fashioned’ method of pencil and 
paper.


Please keep an eye out for the homework 
in your child’s book bag and thanks for 
your co-operation!

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
http://www.cc-champions.com

